
 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Perry Parks  

Donation Form 

The City of Perry maintains two public parks 

available for family fun – Jubilee Park & Veterans’ 

Memorial Park. 

In the spring of 2022, a fitness path will be 

installed at Jubilee Park, the equipment has been 

ordered! 

Please consider a charitable donation to the 

Parks Fund. This fund will continue to build with 

donations and over the years allow for more 

upgrades and improvements to be made. 

Completed donation forms and payment can be 

dropped off or mailed to city hall: 

City of Perry – Parks Fund 

203 W. Polly St.  

Perry, MI  48872 

The Parks Fund needs your support.  

 

 
I am donating $______________ to the City of Perry Parks Fund. 

Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________ 

City: ________________________________ State: ________________ Zip: ____________ 

Phone: ________________________________  E-mail: _____________________________ 

                
 

Per the IRS, charitable contributions to governmental units are tax-deductible under section 170(c)(1) of 

the Internal Revenue Code if made for a public purpose. A copy of this form will be provided and serve as a 

receipt for your records.  The City of Perry’s tax ID # is 38-6007198. 

 


